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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: September 1, 2020 

To: Committee of the Whole 

From: Deputy Mayor O’Reilly 

Re: Logie Street Park Traffic Calming  

 

Recommendation 
 

That the Memorandum from Deputy Mayor O’Reilly, regarding Logie Street Park 
Traffic Calming, be received;  

That concerns regarding both vehicular and pedestrian traffic entering and leaving 
Logie Street Park be considered; 

That staff be directed to compare and contrast available traffic calming measures and 
report back to Council in Q1, 2021; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 
Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Residents have contacted the police regarding speed concerns along Logie Street. 
Police have set up radar on several occasions in order to combat this issue. 

Due to excessive vehicular speeds, pedestrian safety along Logie Street has been 
called into question.  

Potential safety concerns for park users both entering and leaving the park will become 
a greater concern when the park opens to the public. For this reason, proactive 
measures should be considered.  


